
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER, JORHAT DISTRICT: JORH¤T 
DCP CELL (PLANNING) 

No. JDP 53/2018-19/ 

GOVERNMENT OF ASSAM 

Memo No: JDP 53/2018-19/ 

Copy forwarded to: 

NOTICE 

It is hereby informed to all the concerned HODs that DDC Meeting 

for the Month of April 2024 of Jorhat District will not held due to 

declaration of General Election to the House of People (Lok Sabha), 

2024 (Module Code of Conduct) on 16th of March, 2024, and subsequent 

DDC meeting will be held in month of May 2024. 

1. All HODs concerned for kind information. 

Dated: 04/04/2024 

District Development Commissioner 
Jorhat 

Dated: 04/04/2024 

2. PA to DC, Jorhat for kind information of DC. 

District Development Conmissioner 
Jorhat 



{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

